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Republic of the Philippines
Professional Regulation Commission
Manila

ANNOUNCEMENT

USE OF THE 2020 SPECIAL PROFESSIONAL LICENSURE
EXAMINATIONS (SPLE) PAYMENT FOR THE APRIL 2023 SPLE

Following the issuance of PRC Resolution No. 1607 (s. 2023) fixing the dates and
places of the 2023 SPLE, and PRC Resolution No. 1608 (s. 2023) prescribing the
examination fees for the April 2023 SPLE, all concerned applicant-examinees are
informed that those who already paid their 2020 SPLE examination fees may take
the 2023 SPLE without the need to pay the corresponding 2023 examination fee. The
2022 SPLE payment shall be automatically applied for the 2023 SPLE.

Applicant-examinees concerned, however, shall be required to email their application
forms and proof of 2020 payment along with other prescribed documentary

requirements at sple@prc.gov.ph.

For online application purposes, applicant-examinees who cannot access their LERIS

account may seek assistance through the link https://crms.prc.gov.ph/feedbackform.

During the processing of documents at the designated testing venues overseas, all
applicant-examinees shall be required to present the original and certified true copies
of their application documents, and original or photocopy of their receipts or proof of
payment to the Delegation Team for verification and recording purposes.

Let a copy of this Announcement be posted in the PRC Official website and social
media handles for information.
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